
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

  
  

 

 

 
 

SAFE HAVEN ACT 
Effective, November 22, 2008, Nebraska’s Safe Haven law  

has been modified to read as follows: 

“No person shall be prosecuted for any crime based 
solely upon the act of leaving a child thirty days old 
or younger in the custody of an employee on duty at 
a hospital licensed by the State of Nebraska. The 
hospital shall promptly contact appropriate 
authorities to take custody of the child.” 

Additional Resources 

Health & Human Services Hotline 
1-800-652-1999 
www.dhhs.ne.gov/ 
children_family_services/safehaven 

Boys Town National Hotline 
1-800-448-3000 
www.boystown.org 

Emergency Services 
9-1-1 

Human Services in Nebraska Hotline 
2-1-1 
www.ne211.org 

www.boystown.org
www.ne211.org
www.dhhs.ne.gov

